
 

 

NRD Director Vacancy: 
At Large 

 

The Lower Platte North Natural Resources District has a Director vacancy in our At-Large 
position which includes the entire Lower Platte North NRD. A map of the Lower Platte 
North NRD boundaries can be viewed at www.lpnnrd.org or by calling the NRD Office at 
402-443-4675. All applications nominations are due in the District office by January 27, 
2022. For further information contact Eric Gottschalk, General Manager, Lower Platte 
North NRD, PO Box 126, Wahoo, NE 68066, phone: 402-443-4675. 

A Search Committee has been appointed to recommend a replacement from the list of 
candidates. This is an elected position with the term expiring December 31, 2022. The 
selected candidate will need to file and run in the 2022 election. 

Natural Resources Districts are political sub-divisions of the State of Nebraska whose 
mission is the wise use and preservation of our natural resources. Our 19 member Board 
of Directors attend a minimum of one Board and one Committee meeting per month. 
The monthly Board Meeting is held on the second Monday of each month December, 
January and February meet at 1:30 p.m. and March – November meet at 6:00 p.m. at the 
NRD office in Wahoo, NE. Directors are paid a $65 per diem plus expenses for meetings 
attended. 

If you are interested in the position, please fill out the enclosed form and return it to the 
NRD office by 4:00 p.m. January 27, 2022. Questions may be addressed to any Board of 
Director or by calling the NRD office at 402-443-4675. 


